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25th March 2020
Using HWB to Support Learning at Home

Annwyl Rieni / Warchodwyr

Dear Parents / Carers,

Your child can now keep in touch with their class using Microsoft Teams on Hwb. This is a safe environment for pupils to join in with class ‘chats’, receive messages from teaching staff, access learning ‘assignments’ and find resources to help with home learning tasks. With time, we aim to also add instruction videos.

All your child has to do is:

1) Search for the Hwb home page at hwb.gov.wales

2) Log in using their Hwb username and password provided in home work packs

3) Go to Office 365

4) Go to Teams

5) You will find your class ‘Team’ with messages from me or your class teachers.

We hope that your child will enjoy using Teams and find it a useful way of keeping in touch. Remember, the school rules about ‘Safe and Acceptable Use of the Internet’ still apply so please ensure your child is sensible about what they write. I am monitoring all Teams and will remove permissions from anyone who doesn’t behave appropriately. Please email the office if your child has lost their log in details or is having trouble accessing Hwb or Teams and I will get back to you as soon as I can.
Remember, you can also freely download Microsoft Office 365 and Minecraft Education for use on your home device. Information on how to do this is available on the Hwb home page but I am also sending you an information leaflet.
A copy of this letter is on our school web page.

Kind Regards and Keep Safe Everyone!

G. Cornelius
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